
TOWN OF ATKINSON

BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

Tuesday, August 24, 2021

Members Present Others Present

Bill Smith, Chair  

Peter Torosian

Bob Malo 

Mark Sakakeeny  

Ray Fournier

Chair Smith called the meeƟng to order at 7:03 p.m.

Agenda:   AƩendance, Calendar, Liaison Assignments, and Minutes

Chair Smith took aƩendance.

Member Malo reported on speaking with Noriko Yoshida-Travers, Elder Services, who said they are 

extremely underspent and in very good shape.

Member Malo also met with the document management system team.  He will be calling our account 

rep, Dave, from New England Document Systems to see if he can get a monthly $100 rebate off of $150 

unƟl they begin scanning.

Member Malo will be asking for the Board of Selectmen’s recent budget changes.

Member Fournier reported the following:

 The Street LighƟng changes to LED lighƟng will be awarded by the Selectmen by September 7.   

 Bill Innis resigned from the Trust Fund and the Building Needs CommiƩee.  

 There are no plans for the MediaƟon Building.  The Historical Society would like to take over the

building and return it to a one-room schoolhouse.

Member Fournier reported that the Selectmen will be making a decision regarding the 

repair/replacement of the drain at the Fire Department at the 9/7/21 meeƟng.

Minutes for 07/27/2021

Chair Smith made a moƟon to approve the minutes as amended.

Member Malo seconded the moƟon.  All members were in favor.   Vote:  5/0/1

Member  Fournier made a moƟon to adjourn.

Member  Torosian seconded the moƟon.  All members were in favor.  Vote:  5/0/0

The Atkinson Budget CommiƩee MeeƟng adjourned at 7:30  p.m. 
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